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OCALA BOAT CLUB

P.O. Box 777, Ocala, FL 34478
(a not for profit organization)

Regular meeting 3™ Monday of each month
6:00 p.m. — Clubhouse, Ray Wayside Park
(Boat Basin at the Bridge, E. Hwy 40)
5 miles from Silver Springs State Park

OFFICERS - YEAR 2020

Commodore Chuck Lemon (438-3345)

Vice Commodore N/A

Cruise Master N/A

Secretary Flo Hoffman (687-1011)

Purser Molly Lemon (438-3345)

Past Commodore Mike Groves (895-4193)
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Executive Board comprises the above listed officers, plus the
following Directors.

Don Smith (687-8133) Allan Jensen  (624-3941)
Nancy Smith (687-8133) Gary Shartzer (362-1506)
Louise Jensen (624-3941) Joy Ennis (426-1584)

Editor: Louise Jensen  (624-3941)
E-Mail: Jjtrouble500@gmail.com
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CORONAVIRUS

Because of the coronavirus the Ocala Boat Club is still closed and all activities
postponed. We hope everyone stays healthy.
As soon as we can reopen, everyone will be notified.










